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Board Action Request 

TO:  Tubac Fire Board 

FROM:   Deputy Chief G Rivera 

SUBJECT:  Discussion and Possible Action to Replace Staff Fleet Truck 

DATE:   2/16/2023   

   

 

Background: The capital budget and plan for this year includes replacing a staff fleet truck.  The unit to 

be retired is a 2008 model with over 200,000 miles.  

Due to continued supply chain issues in the vehicle market, inventory is limited. Our research was 

able to identify a unit at Larry H. Miller Dodge that is available now and that meets our needs.  

Fiscal Impact: $67,917.47.    

Alternate Option: None identified.  

Staff Recommendation: Recommend purchase of a replacement staff truck from Larry H. Miller 

Dodge.  

Proposed Motion: Madame Chair, I move to approve purchase of a new staff fleet truck from Larry H. 

Miller Dodge in the amount not to exceed $67,917.47. 

Attachment: Vehicle purchase quote from Larry H. Miller Dodge. 


